
 
CONTACT: MSI_Assessment@medavie.bluecross.ca 902-496-7011                        PHYSICIAN’S BULLETIN May 27, 2015    1 

 
AUGUST 3, 2014: Vol. 48, ISSUE 3 May 27, 2015: Vol. LI, ISSUE 5 

     Notice to Physicians 

FEE REVISION UPDATE 
 
The terming of HSC 03.26C Female pelvic examination with speculum, on May 22, 2015 was an error.   
 
In the interim, please submit claims using exceptional circumstances (HSC EC).   
 
Please ensure that an annotation is made in the “text” field indicating: ‘as per HSC 03.26C’. 
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